
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 28 November 2016 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by 
Julie Norgrove, Director of DARA, MOPAC 
 
 
1 HMIC Child Protection Review 
 
1.1 The Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the steps the MPS had taken and were 

taking to address the findings of the HMIC Child Protection Review. 
 
 

2 Budget 
 

2.1 There was a discussion of the importance of the MPS carrying through the efficiencies 
the MPS had committed to achieving. 

 
 
3 Stephen Port 
 
3.1 They discussed the Stephen Port case and the process for the MPS learning from it. 
 
4 Police and Crime Plan 
 
4.1 The Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the draft Police and Crime Plan prior to 

starting the public consultation on 1 December.  
 
5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on operational issues. 
 


